
St Mary’s Weekly Newsletter - Friday 18th October 2024 
 

 

Year 5 Class Assembly 

Many thanks to our Year 5 pupils who led a fantastic assembly this morning on Forces. It was great to see 

some actual science experiments and to see how engaged they were with their learning.  

 

Donations 

Year 1 urgently need toilet/kitchen roll tubes for their Big Art Week project. Please can you send donations 

to the school office. 

 

Connect Virtual Support Group 

Connect MHST invites Parents and carers supporting children and young people with social, emotional, and 

mental health needs to a virtual support session on Wednesday 30th October 2024, 6pm on Zoom. The 

virtual session is a place for parents and carers to share their experiences, help and support each other and 

get information and advice to support them.  October’s support session will focussed on Managing and 

Regulating your child’s emotions. This link will take you to a flyer where you can click or scan the QR Code 

to register your interest and to receive the Zoom invite.    https://shorturl.at/LNB1G 

 

School Lunches 

Please complete the school meals form to make your child's lunch choices by clicking on this link. Menus 

are available on our school website. The form is open from 8am on Mondays until noon on Wednesdays. 

https://forms.office.com/e/miMkUpPTB5# 

 

October Half Term Activity Camps 

Just a reminder that bookings are open for Miley and Johnson Active Kids Club for this October half term. 

To book your place visit their facebook page or https://miley-johnson-active-kids-club.classforkids.io  

Please also see the attached flyer from RugbyTots 

 

EasyFundraising 

We bet your favourite retailers work with easyfundraising! This means your online shopping can provide St 

Mary's RC Primary North Shields with much-needed funding and support! Over 8,000 retailers will give us 

free donations when you buy something. Plus, sign up to support us today and we’ll get an entry to win a 

£300 donation prize. Please join here: 

 https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/stmaryrcpnorthshields/NXVY1N/c2s/hsI3VlTQ/CE975/facebook/  

 

Graduated Approach for EYFS 

Please see the attached flyer about an upcoming information session designed specifically for parents and 

carers of children with SEND (under 5 years). This session, titled “Introduction to the Graduated 

Approach,” will provide valuable insights into the processes that Early Years schools and settings put in 

place to support children’s individual needs and support connections with other parents. 

House of the Week is St Hilda 
 

Next week is MONKEY week on the school lunch menu 

Don’t forget to visit it our school website for further school information 

www.stmarysonline.co.uk  
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Online Safety 

#wakeupwednesdays 

 

 


